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Bennington College faculty Liz Deschenes will have an exhibition at the 
Walker Art Center in Minneapolis, MN, starting in the fall of 2014. The 
Walker Art Center ranks among the five most-visited 
modern/contemporary art museums in the United States and, together 
with the adjacent Minneapolis Sculpture Garden, attracts more than 
600,000 visitors per year. This will be her first one-person museum 
exhibition. She will produce a new body of work specifically for the 
Walker’s Burnet Gallery. 

To learn more, the Walker Art Center calendar has more information about 
the exhibition. 

	
  


